JTLYK YEAR ONE Friday 6th May 2016

Maths Corner

We have been busy applying our adding and taking away skills to some problems this week.

Have a try at a problem such as ,
'I plant 20 seeds. 16 plants start to grow.

How many are not growing yet?'

Wild Place

The children were inspired by the artist
Andy Goldsworthy and they created
some amazing and imaginative nature
sculptures at The Wild Place.
(see website pictures)

Dear Parents

Gardener George sent us another video challenge this week to make vegetable soup. The children were brilliant at trying vegetables that some thought they wouldn't like and really enjoyed tasting and chopping carrots, celery, spinach and broccoli. A surprising number of them really like the taste of fresh spinach (something for your weekend shopping list!). We then tasted our delicious soup - yummy! Do you have any spare bedding plants and pots that you could donate to our garden? Thank you for the lovely plants you have brought in. We are having a planting day next Wednesday afternoon and any more donations would be gratefully received. We could also use some old gardening or rubber gloves please.

We are enjoying learning different stitches with our binca sewing and the children are looking forward to showing you their handiwork at the garden party!

Best wishes from Sarah and Sheena:))